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Millz Southworth

From: Jenny Hughes <jenny66hughes@gmail.com>

Sent: 29 January 2022 09:27

To: Milly Southworth; Torpoint Town Council; Duchy Defibrillators
Subject: Costcutter defib

Dear Milly

Could I please ask if Torpoint Town Council would consider adding the Costcutter defib to its asset register
and taking on the responsibilty of its running.

I am always happy to organise some fundraising towards the annual fees of any of the registered defibs.
Refards

Jenny




